
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2020  
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to join Tapestry. Tapestry is a secure website that will enable us to 
share and include you in your child’s learning journey. You will be able to view photos of their 
work and read any notes we have written about their achievements. Also, you will be able to 
send us information and pictures of interesting things that happen at home!  
 
You can find out further information about Tapestry by visiting their website: 
 
www.tapestry.info/about.html 
 
We will send you an invitation to join Tapestry by e-mail, you can login here: 
 
https://tapestryjournal.com/  
 
Your e-mail details and your child’s profile will not be available for others to view. 
 
Tapestry can be used on a computer, iPhone, iPad, Android and some Amazon Fire. We have 
used online learning journals for a number of years and OFSTED were really impressed with it; 
saying it was ‘excellent communication with parents.’ 
 
We look forward to including you in your child’s learning journey. 
 

 
Best wishes, 

 
 

Miss Wilson, Mrs Brady, Mrs Groves and Mrs Christie 
 

Head Teacher Mrs L Hackfath LLB (Hons) PGCE 
Cooper Lane, Laceby, Grimsby 

North East Lincolnshire DN37 7AX 
Phone: 01472 318003 Fax: 01472 318009 

e-mail: office@stanfordschool.co.uk 
website: www.stanfordschool.org 
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